Division of Public
Utilities & Carriers

Accounting Section
89 Jefferson Blvd.
Warwick, R.I. 02888
(401) 941-4500

State of Rhode Island

April 26, 2018

Memo To: Luly Massaro, Commission Clerk
Rhode Island Public Utilities Commission
d SR
From : John Bell, Assistant Chief Accountant
Rhode Island Division of Public Utilities and Carriers

Subject : Docket No. 4621 — SeaStreak, LLC’s Providence to Newport Ferry

By letter dated April 20, 2018, the Rhode Island Department of Transportation and SeaStreak,
LLC notified the Commission that their fare structure would remain the same for the 2018
season with one change. The proposed change is a new $5 exchange fee for any passenger

requesting their date of travel be changed from its original purchased date of travel.

The Division isn’t opposed to this request and recommends approval.

cc: Service List via e-mail



